
Date Time

Thursday 5th October 2023 1:30pm

Monday 9th October 2023 10am

Monday 16th October 2023 11am

Wednesday 8th November 2023 2pm

Tuesday 5th December 2023 11am

School Tours!
September 2024 New Starters

Ondev Apps

We are excited to welcome prospective families to our school.

If your child is due to start school in September 2024, we
would welcome the opportunity to show you around our
school, share our vision for education and answer any queries
you may have.

While we offer set dates for tours, we are very happy to offer
individual tours if these dates are not convenient or you
would prefer an opportunity for a personalised tour.

To book a tour date or another convenient time please either
call 01273 68 68 22 or email admin@queenspark.brighton-
hove.sch.uk

A kind and inclusive learning community for all!


